
Two Vacancies  

for Parish Councillors 

 

Buerton Parish Council is looking for two additional Parish Councillors who 
wish to make a positive contribution to our wonderful environment. 

 

We would love to welcome two like-minded, committed and enthusiastic 
parishioners onto the Parish Council to join us in influencing decisions that 
affect our community.   

 

Our Parish Council meets once every two months usually on the first 
Thursday of the month. 

 

Our Meetings commence at 7.15 pm and usually last around 1 hour. 

 

You must be 18 or over, an elector and have been a resident or worked within 
3 miles of the Parish for the last year. 

 

If you would like to be considered, please contact Mrs M Clough, Parish Clerk 
at buertonclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

 

We look forward to hearing from you 

 

mailto:buertonclerk@hotmail.co.uk

